REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Quitman County Board of Supervisors will receive sealed proposals from qualified firms
for professional services in the implementation of their 2015-2016 grant projects funded from any
and all sources. The services requested are for grant application preparation and administration upon
funding of the projects. Services are also requested for Professional Engineering services on these
applications and the implementation of the funded projects in accordance with the funding agency
regulations and requirements.

Proposals will be rated according to the following criteria: qualifications (5 points), past
grant experience (5 points), and ability to perform work (5 points).

Proposals are requested in accordance with 24 CFR Part 85 “Common Rule” and any other
applicable state and federal rules and regulations. The Board reserves the right to reject any or all
proposals, and to waive any irregularities in the proposal process.

Proposals should be sealed and labeled and may be delivered to the Chancery Clerk’s Office,
220 Chestnut Street, Suite 2,County Courthouse, Marks, Mississippi 38646, on or before 9:00 A.M.
on Monday, April 18, 2016. At this time the proposals will be opened and read aloud.

QUITMAN COUNTY

Manuel Killebrew, President

Publish: April 7, 2016

This is a legal notice. Please run this legal ad in the April 7, 2016 paper and send bill and proof to
Quitman County, and a second proof to Bill Coker P. O. Box 761, Clarksdale, MS 38614.
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